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Nestor Tsambos

From: Michael Platt <Michael.Platt@transgrid.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 30 November 2022 6:19 PM
To: Nestor Tsambos
Subject: 2022-592 Exhibition of the Tallawang Solar Farm (SSD2370028) Request for Advice 

[Sensitive]

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good Afternoon, 
 
 
Transgrid reference number:                     2022-592 
 
Proposal:                                                             Exhibition of the Tallawang Solar Farm (SSD2370028) Request for 
Advice 
 
Please see Transgrid response: 
 
 

 The Environmental Assessments team will need to carry out a due diligence review of the EIS to confirm that 
all necessary grid connection works are captured. 

 
 

 Property have no further comment and will provide the relevant Property advice to Lumea as part of the 
project once the customer enters into the relevant connection agreements if not done so already.  

 
Regards 
 
Michael 
 
 
Michael Platt 
Easements and Development Assessment Advisor | Community and Policy 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
Transgrid | 200 Old Wallgrove Road, Wallgrove, NSW, 2766 
T: (02) 9620 0161 M: 0427 529 997 
E: Michael.PlaƩ@transgrid.com.au W: www.transgrid.com.au 
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Disclaimer: 
This e-mail may contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the addressees named above. If you are not the intended recipient please 
delete this e-mail and advise the sender. TransGrid's Privacy Policy is available on our website https://www.transgrid.com.au/privacy. Any use, 
dissemination, distribution, reproduction of this email is prohibited. Unless explicitly attributed, the opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the author 
only and do not represent the official view of TransGrid. E-mail communications with TransGrid may be subject to automated e-mail filtering, which could 
result in the delay or deletion of a legitimate e-mail before it is read by its intended recipient. TransGrid does not accept liability for any corruption or viruses 
that arise as a result of this e-mail. 
 
"COVID-19 UPDATE: TransGrid office personnel have transitioned to working remotely, staying home to keep our people and community safe while working 
to ensure that we continue to provide the support you need during these uncertain times. We appreciate staying connected is important so while face-to-face 
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meetings have been suspended due to physical distancing requirements, we offer other ways for you to contact us, meet with us and access the people, 
information and resources you require." Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 


